FEBRUARY 7, 2020

Westwood PTVY Update

For the Love of Westwood...

Looking for easy ways to show your love to Westwood and the PTO?2 Here are
some reminders:

e Box Tops: Our next contest runs February 10th-21st, Start clipping or
scanning with your app. If using the app, be sure to select your child’s
homeroom teacher. The class with the most submitted will earn a
fabulous prize!

¢ Create an account atf gianteagle.com and register your advantage
card in the Apples for the Students program. Scan your card at the
register to earn our school points.

¢ If Heinen’'s is your grocer of choice, be sure to register your Tasteful
Rewards card to support Westwood. Heinen’s will donate 1% of
purchases back to us. You must register your card every school year. Find
out more at heinens.com/schools.

e Shopping from the comfort of your couch on these snowy days? Be sure
to choose Westwood at smile.amazon.com 1o receive 0.5% back on
qualifying purchases.
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Valentine's Monday Munchies
Note that the parties

Show our staff some ¥
will be held on 2/13

on Mondays by bringing

from 2-2:45pm. Check
in with room parents to
see if help is needed.

in treats in the a.m. Go
to our website or
Facebook for the link.

Book Fair

Many slots are still
open for volunteers
Feb 18M-21st. Please
see the PTO website
or Facebook page

for the link fo sign up.

100 Days!

2/7 marked the 100t
day of school. If your
child created a fun
project, snap a pic
and send it to
pto.prrep.westwood
@gmail.com and
we'll showcase them
on Facebook.

Congratulations!

Each month as part
of the PBIS initiative,
two staff will be
chosen to receive
lunch on us. Congrats
to Mrs. Redmond &
Ms. Hess, this month’s
“Gotcha” recipients.
Thanks for all you do!
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